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Public Meeting Scheduled for Indian River County Road (CR) 
510 from CR 512 to 87th Street 

  
 

Fort Lauderdale, FL – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four will conduct a 
Public Meeting regarding proposed improvements for the Indian River County Road (CR) 510 from 
CR 512 to 87th Street project in Indian River County and the City of Sebastian. 

The Public Meeting will be held as two separate meetings, one virtual and one in-person: 

• Date: Tuesday, Aug. 30, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. (virtual); Wednesday, Aug. 31, 2022, at 5:30 
p.m. (in-person) 
 

• Virtual (online) Attendees: Please use the following link to register to join the meeting at 
5:30 p.m.: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/9016942448512752139. To join by 
phone, please dial 1-631-992-3221, Access Code, 913-692-913. 

 

• In-Person Location: North Indian River County Library, 1001 Sebastian Blvd, Sebastian, 
FL 32958 

 
For the virtual meeting, a presentation will begin online at 5:30 p.m., followed by a question-and-
answer session. The in-person meeting will be an open house for attendees to ask and/or make 
comments to project representatives. 

The goal of this project is to widen CR 510 to four travel lanes, 7– ft buffered bicycle lanes and 6-ft 
wide Americans with Disabilities Alliance (ADA) compliant sidewalks. Intersections will be upgraded 
with new traffic signals, and stormwater will be collected and conveyed to new ponds. A new bus 
transfer facility will be constructed around the proposed pond, providing additional bus bays. All new 
municipal utilities will be installed.  

Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons 
who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Maria Formoso, P.E., P.M.P., 
FDOT Project Manager, at (954) 777-4677, toll free at (866) 336-8435 ext. 4677, or via email at 
maria.formoso@dot.state.fl.us, at least seven days prior to the workshop. If you are hearing or 
speech impaired, please contact us using the Florida Relay Service: 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-
800-955-8770 (voice). 

For media inquiries, please contact FDOT Public Information Officer Guillermo Canedo at 954-777-
4302 or by email at Guillermo.Canedo@dot.state.fl.us. For project information, visit the project 
website at http://www.cr510project.com/.  
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